
 

2020-2021 Leadership Greater Nashua 
Tuition Assistance Request 

The Greater Nashua Chamber of Commerce provides a limited amount of tuition assistance for those 
applicants who face financial challenges in meeting the tuition requirements. In general, this assistance 
is provided to individuals who are self-employed or not financially sponsored by their employers or 
civic organizations.  

Instructions / Selection Process: Please fill out this application in its entirety. All tuition assistance 
requests must be submitted with your completed 2020-2021 Leadership Greater Nashua application 
and received by 5:00p on Friday, August 21, 2020. Applicants will be notified of their tuition assistance 
award, if any, after the class selection process is complete. 

 
Applicant Information 

Name:                

If self-employed: 

 When did your self-employment begin?           

What is your annual income?            

If employed by a company / civic organization: 

What year was your company / organization founded?        

What is your company / organization’s annual budget?        

How much of the budget is allocated to employee training?       

Please answer following questions. 

1. Has your organization received scholarship assistance from the Greater Nashua Chamber of 
Commerce for previous employees to participate in LGN or any other leadership programs? 

  £  Yes  £  No  

If yes, please provide a list of the participant’s name(s), LGN year or year in which other training 
was undertaken, and whether the participant is still employed with your organization. 

2. Please describe your company or organization, its products / services, its growth since being 
founded, and its goals for the next 3-5 years. How will your participation in LGN help your 
company / organization achieve those goals?  

 

Please email your completed LGN Tuition Assistance Request along with your LGN Application no later 
than 5:00p on Friday, August 21, 2020 to: info@nashuachamber.com 

 


